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Secretary Dunlap:

I am in receipt of your letter dated October 17, 2017, in which you request copies of correspondence in the
Commission's possession. As you know, eight lawsuits are currently pending against the Commission and other
federal agencies, and several of those cases concern the disclosure of records under section 10(b) of the Federal
Advisory Committee Act ("FACA"). I am consulting with counsel regarding a response to your request to
ensure any response accords with all applicable law. I will be back in touch soon.

As always, please feel free to reach out to me should you have any other questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Andrew
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